
Welcome to 
Resource!

My name is Nicole Gross and I will 
be your child’s resource teacher 

for the 2020-2021 school year. 
This will be my 8th year teaching 

as a Glen Hill Dolphin! 

In 2013, I graduated from 
Northern Illinois University with 
a Bachelor’s in Special 
Education. 

In 2019, I graduated from 
Olivet Nazarene University with 
a masters in Curriculum and 
Instruction with an 
endorsement in English as a 
Second Language. 

Email: ngross@queenbee16.org

Get to know your Teacher!
Favorite Color: Teal Blue
Favorite Food: Pizza
Favorite Book: Harry Potter Series
Favorite Season: Summer


